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Introduction 

  

            This is the fourth issue of a quarterly newsletter which is provided free of cost and 

is designed to serve as a professional, forum for discussion on dream lucidity. Past issues 

are available upon request. As editor, I reserve the right to change or omit parts of 

submitted material in order to clarify. Extensive copy changes will be cleared with the 

contributing author. Due to increases in the size of the newsletter and the number of 

readers any contributions would be appreciated. Contributions would be deducted from 

future subscription if costs such develops. 

                                                                        -- Jayne Gackenbach, Editor, Lucidity Letter 

 


